On April 19th Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following statement regarding Board Item PM1 - Project Modifications for Lantana Elementary:

Statement:  I thought we were done with this project.

Response:  All work on the elementary school has been completed.  The remaining work is a sewer connection and parking for the old building which to be occupied by the Multicultural Department.  This work will be completed in approximately six (6) weeks.
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-----Original Message-----

From: Sandra Richmond 

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 9:48 AM

To: Ann Killets; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore

Subject: Request for additional information 

Request for additional information

Request From:
Sandra Richmond

Division:

Program Management

Description:
PM1 Project Modifications for Lantana Elementary

I thought we were done with this project.

